Pep «.1(’ )

PEA Committee

From: anita hallard <anitahallard@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 9:08 AM

To: PEA Committee

Subject: No Monsanto on the Kula Ag Park Committee

"We want more real, local farmers and farming interests on the Ag Park Committee, not corporate shills who put toxic profit before people,
health, and ‘aina.”




